NORTH CENTRAL ALABAMA CHAPTER INTERNATIONAL CODE COUNCIL (NCAC ICC)

July 23, 2014

ICC 2014 Nominating Committee Chair Ron Peister c/o Tracey Massey, Business Analyst International Code Council Birmingham District Office 900 Montelair Road Birmingham, AL 35213

Dear Mr. Piester,

The North Central Alabama Chapter of ICC voted to write to you in support of Mr. Alan Boswell's efforts to become a member of the ICC Board of Directors in the 2014 elections. We feel that Mr. Boswell's experience as Chief Building Official for the City of Tuscaloosa, past president of the Code Official's Association of Alabama, and an officer of the Region 9 Chapter make him qualified for this position.

Mr. Boswell has demonstrated his dedication to ICC's mission, and we feel this position is a natural step in the progression of that commitment. We are proud to support Mr. Boswell in his efforts.

Thank you for your consideration of this matter. Please feel free to call me at (205) 410-9054 if you have any questions.

Respectfully,

Ron Smith

NCAC President